Executive Committee

November 9, 2011
Mankato Workforce Center

Mankato, MN

Members Present:
Bill FitzSimmons, Mary Jacobs, Tim Wenzel

Guest Present:


Lynn Ruiz

Staff Present:


Diane Halvorson, Heather Gleason
I. Financial Review
Lynn Ruiz distributed and reviewed excerpts of the Minnesota Valley Action Council Audit Report.  There were no findings in the audit.  Lynn Ruiz distributed and reviewed the IRS 990 tax return form and Charitable Organization Annual Report.  A motion to approve the Charitable Organization Annual Report was made by Bill FitzSimmons and seconded by Tim Wenzel.  The motion carried.  
II. 2012 Planning
Diane Halvorson distributed and reviewed a summary of strategic planning options. The committee has some discussion about strategic planning with the full Council.  It was suggested to engage members at each meeting rather than a strategic planning session.  
III. Year End Data Needs
Diane Halvorson reported that Year End Results will be reviewed at the next meeting and asked if there were specific requests for information to be reviewed.  It was suggested to include information on the company and location where participants are placed.
Meeting adjourned.  [image: image1.png]



